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Performance Days makes positive start to important year

The recent Performance Days exhibition, which took place from April 18-19 in Munich, welcomed a
record number of visitors, the organisers have revealed.

Performance Days is celebrating its tenth anniversary in 2018. For April’s edition, there was a 22%
increase in the number of visitors compared to the same edition last year. The percentage of
international visitors also increased.

It was the last edition of the exhibition to take place at the MTC exhibition centre. From November, it
will relocate to the city’s Messe Miinchen site. The organisers have described this move as “a logical
and necessary step”.

This year is also an important one for Performance Days overseas with the launch of a new exhibition in
the US. The first edition of the ‘Functional Fabric Fair powered by Performance Days’ will take place at
New York’s Jacob Javitz Center on July 23 and 24. It is being organised in partnership with Reed
Exhibitions.

More details about the new exhibition can be found here.



